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21st May 2018 

 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

 
Y4 Swimming Lessons – Friday 8th June 2018 

 
 
 
Your child will begin swimming lessons on Friday 8th June 2018.  
 
Please could your child bring the following to the session:- 
 

 Swimming costume/ trunks/swimming shorts (not a bikini please) 

 Towel 

 Small snack  

 A small bag to carry the above items 

 A hair tie for long hair if necessary (boys and girls) 

 Any necessary medication (inhalers, epipen, etc.) 
 
This block of sessions will last approximately 6 weeks, until the end of the school 
year. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
The Y4 Team 
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